Zoning Inseector

From: Cory Westbrook <cwestbrook@clearcovesystems.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 8:42 AM
To: Eric Cooper; Amanda Marianetti

Morning Eric — | just tried giving your office number a ring but missed you. Just wanted to keep you in the loop on the
latest with the Onnalinda subdivision,

We've run through our costs associated with the process so far, and the additional estimated costs to get this thing
across the goal line. Based on those costs | would like to pull the application for subdivision at this time. | think we could

have success with one lot, maybe two, following a conservation easement, but with parts of our new house still needing
to be finished, the funds aren’t available to keep moving forward. Thanks for all your work on the project so far Eric.

Cory
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